Katonuubka wkona Cobopy cesiToro MocadaTta npeactasuna generaTis Ha 3acigaHHi KOMICT
yCnilWHOCTI y4HiB Wwe 2 6epesHa 2022 poky. Hawli generat po3noBinu npo HarasnbHi npobnemu,
SIKi NOCTalTb Nepep HaLLOK KOO Yepes NpunsiMeB HOBUX YYHIB, AKi TiKaloTb Bif BiHW B
YkpaiHi. [NpoxaHHst 0OMeXuTu Hawly peecTpauito, Wob MoxHa 6yno BUPILLNTU NUTAHHS
OXOPOHW 340pOB’A Ta 6e3nekn Ta akagemidHoi NiATPMMKK, Byno BigXMNEeHO MOBYaHHAM 3 GOKY
cTapLioro nepcoHany. by 0biusHui 3BIT, ane mu oro we He 6auymnun. LWkineHa paga He
JoTpumManacs BnacHOro ctatyTy Woao HadaHHsS 3a3HayeHoro 3BiTy NPUHanMHI 3a M’ATb AHIB OO
HaCTYyMHOro 3acigaHHs pagu. BukopucTtoByBaTy BUNpaBgaHHSA noBaru 4o npuBineto nepcoHany
OO0 TWPKHS BiAMOYMHKY Ha Bepe3HeBy KaHikyny Ansi 3aTPMMKM MigroTOBKM Ta NpeacTaBfieHHs!
3BiTY HaM He nigxoauTb. Hecnpaseanveo, WO BULLMIA NEPCOHan Tak AOBro TpMMaBcs 3BiTy.
3BiT Takox 6yno AogaHo Sk 4o4aTOK A0 CbOroAHILWHLOMO 3acigaHHA KOMITETY, WO He gacTb
KOMYCb MOXMUMBICTb NepernaHyTu 3BiT, a NOTiM NPOKOMEHTYBATK MOro 3MicCT.

3apas y Hawin wkoni GinbLWicTb NUWe yKpaiHOMOBHI. Lle € guckpumiHauieto nNo BigHOLIEHHIO
00 CiMEeN, SKi NPUIALLNKW OO HALOI LWKOMW B OYiKyBaHHI NigTpuMku Ta 6e3nevyHoro micus, wob
BigNpaBMTU CBOIX AiTen. BigcyTHICTb MOXNMBOCTI nepeknacTy 3BiT, Wob nokasaTtu ciM’am, ki
BiABIOYIOTb HaLUy LUKOMY, WO LWKiNbHA paga niaTpuMye Hally rpomagy Ta npautoe Hag
NiATPMMKOLO LLIKOMK, Lie AyXXE 3acMydye. S NpedcTaensio Lo generauito, wob nepekoHaTucs,
Lo noAibHe He TpanuTbCs 3 IHWWUMM LKINbHUMMK CRiflbHOTaMMU, KON MU HAACUNAEMO HaranbHi
npobriemMn Ta eKCTPEHyY OOMOMOry Ta pearyBaHHS Big npaBniHHS.

Imaging you are a new student to our school, hearing a teacher explain a concept and feeling
overwhelmed by the complexity of the language. Just like our fellow students are being asked
to do every day for their fellow classmates here is the translation:

Saint Josaphat Cathedral Catholic school presented delegates at the student achievement
committee meeting back on March 2, 2022. Our delegates spoke about urgent and pressing
issues facing our school because of the influx of new students fleeing the war in Ukraine. A
request to cap our enroliment so that health and safety issues and academic support could be
addressed has been denied with silence from Senior Staff. A report was promised and we have
yet to see it. The school board did not follow its own bylaws of providing that said report at least
five days in advance of the next board meeting. Using an excuse of respecting staff’s privilege
in having a week off for March Break to delay preparation and presentation of the report does
not sit right with us. It is not fair that senior staff held onto the report this long. The report was
also added as an addendum to tonight’'s committee meeting that would not allow someone an
opportunity to review the report, and then comment on its contents.

Currently we have a majority of our school's population that is Ukrainian speaking only. This is
discriminatory towards the families that came to our school expecting support and a safe place
to send their children. Without an opportunity to translate the report to show the families that
attend our school that the school board supports our community and is working on supporting
the school is very upsetting and disheartening. | am here presenting this delegation to make
sure it doesn’t happen again to other school communities when bringing urgent concerns and
emergency help and response from the Board.



